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🤝 Earlier this month, PIL Head of Fleet Division Goh Chung Hun paid a visit to the Marine 

Department of the Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region of the 

People's Republic of China (MD) as part of our efforts to build relationships with authorities 

around the world. During the visit, Chung Hun exchanged valuable industry insights with 

the MD team, including Mr Jerry Tang, Assistant Director of Shipping, and Mr Stanley Lui, 

General Manager of Ship Safety. 

 

🚢🌐 In addition to “Driving Connectivity” for our customers, we are also “Driving 

Connectivity” with local authorities as we explore opportunities to deepen our industry 

cooperation with them. Leveraging each other’s strengths, we can work towards delivering 

better solutions for our customers and the world! 

 

#PIL #PacificInternationalLines #DrivingConnectivity 
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